
 
 

 
 

A  G   E   N   D   A 
Historic Preservation Board  

 
Tuesday, April 4, 2017   4:00 pm 

City Hall Large Planning Conference Room  
250 North 5th Street, 1st Floor just inside the revolving door to the right 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

1 Minutes of March 7, 2017 Meeting (attached) 

 

2 Summary of First Historic Building Marker Installation 

 

3 Historic Preservation Month 

Award 

Museum Events 

Palisade and Fruita Events 

Other Events/Activities 

 

4 Selection of New Board Chair 

 

5 Other 



Historic Preservation Board Regular Meeting 
Minutes – March 7, 2017 

 

 
Present:  Chris Endreson, David Bailey and Ron Parron  
Not Present:  Jody Motz, Scott Wolford, Troy Reynolds and Shane Allerheiligen 
Also Present:  Kristen Ashbeck, City Community Development  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Chris Endreson at 4:00 pm at City Hall.   
 
Introductions.  New member Ron Parron was introduced to the Board.  Ron owns a home in the North 7th 
Street Historic District. 
 
Historic Building Month.  The Board discussed potential ideas for activities in May.  Chris indicated that 
there may be a home at 1002 or 1102 Ouray Avenue that might be a candidate for a Historic Preservation 
Award.  David mentioned several events that will be happening at the Museum during the month of May 
and will provide Kristen with a list.  Kristen will follow up with Palisade and Fruita to find out about events 
happening in those communities.  Kristen will also follow up with Bob Silbernagel regarding a history 
column in the Daily Sentinel in May. 
 
Certified Local Government (CLG) Workshop.  History Colorado is offering a series of CLG workshops 
throughout the State in 2017. Chris Endreson may be able to attend the one in Meeker or Montrose and 
Kristen may be able to attend in Montrose as well.  If not, Kristen will look into having the State CLG staff 
visit Grand Junction. 
 
Other Project Updates 
 

 Historic Building Markers.  The first installation on the Schiesswohl Building is scheduled for March 
15, 2017 at 11:00 am.  Four more are ready to be finalized.  David reported that the committee 
hopes to install them in groups every several weeks. 
 

 DOE Cabin Project.  Kristen had provided the Board with a letter that included the DOE response to 
History Colorado comments on the 30% design that had been presented to the Board.  The project 
continues to be refined and a 60% review is anticipated in the near future.  The Board will be invited 
to review and make comment when it is available.   
Kristen will provide Ron with information concerning the design concepts so far. 
 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm. 

 


